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Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Public Service Commission 

 
FROM:  Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director, 
  Artie Powell, Energy Manager 
  Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 
  Eric Orton, Utility Analyst 
      
DATE:  April 1, 2015 

 
RE:  Docket No. 13-057-05, Questar Gas Line Extension Report 
 

 
On February 21, 2014 the Commission issued an order approving the partial settlement 

stipulation in Docket No. 13-57-05.  As part of the settlement stipulation, changes to the line 

extension policy were approved as a pilot program through 2016.  As part of the approval, the 

Division was assigned to convene a workgroup to discuss changes to the line extension policy 

and file an annual report with the Commission.  The attached report fulfills the Division 

requirement.     

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Barrie McKay – Questar Gas 

 Kelly Mendenhall – Questar Gas 

 Austin Summers – Questar Gas  

Michele Beck – Office of Consumer Services 


